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To: nevatownclerk@gmail.com, dougcurler@gmail.com, Angie Close <aclose@co.langlade.wi.us>
Cc: Regan Mongold <regan@cirrinity.net>

Doug,

I received your request from our webpage this morning and wanted to reach out.

To error on the side of caution we pulled the construction crew after the release of the executive order that paused all
federal grants a few weeks ago.    It has been cleared up that these funds are not subject to any removal or concerns
so we will be getting the crew back out there soon.    Being we are so close to a change in weather and a warmup
rather than working in the spring thaw conditions making clean-up more difficult we have decided to begin
construction as the weather allows and after the frost is out of the ground.  We started the construction on this project
last fall which was ahead of schedule as it wasn’t due to begin this spring so that is the good news we are already
ahead of schedule and expect this project to get done relatively quickly once we are able to get plows back in the
ground sometime in April I would guess.    Our goal would be to have all the construction done by June and customers
turned up shortly after.

If anything changes, I’ll let you know but we are far from dead on this project.

Thank you,

Douglas Curler <dougcurler@gmail.com> Mon, Mar 3, 2025 at 8:22 AM
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